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Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 27, 1981, in response to our letter dated
February 20, 1981, and the attached Notice of Violation. As a result of 'our
review, we find that additional information as discussed with your Mr. B. Gibson
during a telephone call on March 3,1981, is needed. Specifically, the statement
of affirmation must be notarized.

You should submit this information within 10 days of receipt of this letter so
that we can continue our review of this matter.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Y
lefi . brown,CNft

Technical Inspection Branch
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